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4-H Food Adventures in a Bag  

This summer we are offering a bag full of fun and exciting activities for 4-H Foods and Nutrition 

Project members. Within the bag you will find food activities, lessons, recipes, and food crafts for 

you to do. We are going to provide you with a gift card in your bag so that you can get fresh food 

for your recipes that we can’t store in the bags. We are also planning on hosting one Zoom to 

discuss the projects and see your crafts take shape. Please join us in this virtual summer fun! 

The Zoom date will be Wed. Aug 12th choose either 1:00 p.m. or 6:00 p.m.   

The cost of your 4-H Foods Adventure Bag is $10. Please register for this fun Food 

Adventures program by July 30th (we will send you the times/dates for bag pick up and the 

Zoom link after we receive your registration). To register please fill out the registration form 

below and send in with payment NO LATER than July 30th. You will be required to pick up the 

bags at the Extension Office location once they are ready.  

 

 

-     -     -     -     -     -     -      -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -          

Please fill out this Food Adventures in a Bag form and send in to Extension Office By July 30th 

Name _________________________________    Grade ____________ 

Do you have reliable internet?   Yes    No         

 

I prefer the Zoom at:  1:00 p.m.  or    6:00 p.m.  on Aug.12th  -      ____ N/A (neither work for me) 
                                                                  (please circle)                                                       

                                                

Email address ________________________________________________________ 

Food Allergies ________________________________________________________ 

______ $10  - I have included per member – (We will email you the bag pick up times) 

Write checks out to Pierce County 4-H 

Send to – Extension Office, PO Box 69, Ellsworth WI 54011.   BY July 30th.  

If you prefer to drop off the form please call first to make sure someone is in the office. The courthouse 

doors are still locked to the public so you will also have to call when you arrive to have someone meet 

you at the door. We are on limited hours so be sure to call to make sure someone is in the office.  


